
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

6th November 2020  

Dear Parents,  

 

As the Autumn Term is progressing rapidly, Christmas will soon be here!  

I would like to inform you of the changes to the staffing structure in 

Early Years. Mrs Stubbs will be leaving Birches First School at the end of 

the Autumn Term to continue her professional development at Bloxwich 

Academy. We are delighted that she has secured an Assistant 

Headteacher positon! The Governors, staff and I wish Mrs Stubbs all the 

very best in her new position and thank her for all her hard work and 

dedication over the past 5 years. 

 

Mrs Mogey will step into the role of Reception Class Teacher (Full Time) 

and an external advert has been placed to fill the vacancy for a teacher 

within Nursery. I will be writing to Nursery parents with news once the 

vacancy has been filled. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Best wishes 

 

Miss Varricchione 

Headteacher 

 

Birches First School  
Believe, Grow, Succeed 

 


